Jan 2,2023

Thomas & JoAnn Byrne
116 Lakeshore Dr
Cascade, ID 83611

To Whom It May Concern:

We are strongly in support of the Stibnite mining project and have been since we first learned
of it. Itis essential that our country maintain our own sources of the minerals needed for our
defense. Antimony is one of those minerals. It is ludicrous for us to have to rely on probable
enemies for antimony.

This alone is adequate reason for continuing the Stibnite project.

Thomas Byrne
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